
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to you as a concerned constituent to urge you to support continued funding for 
public radio in our state. Public radio is an invaluable resource that provides essential news, 
information, and cultural programming to our community, ensuring that all individuals, regardless 
of their background or economic situation, have access to reliable, unbiased, and diverse 
content. 
 
Public radio serves as a vital educational tool, especially for those in rural areas, where access 
to other forms of media can be limited. It connects communities, strengthens civic engagement, 
and promotes informed decision-making—qualities that are more important than ever in our 
rapidly changing world. 
 
Furthermore, public radio has a long history of fostering local talent, giving a platform to diverse 
voices, and supporting arts and culture. Cutting its funding would not only deprive listeners of 
these essential services but could also negatively impact local economies and cultural 
development. 
 
I strongly urge you to consider the significant role public radio plays in our state and to oppose 
any efforts to end or reduce its funding. Our public radio stations are an integral part of our 
society, and it is crucial that we continue to invest in them to ensure they remain a vital resource 
for generations to come. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,   
Kylynn German 
District 12 
 
 


